
Hello 2nd and 3rd Graders, 

My name is Ms. Secord and I am so excited to be your 

teacher next year!  We are going to do so many FUN 

things from field trips to building structures to 

participating in wellness activities and of course we will 

also LEARN a lot! 

I hope you have a FABULOUS summer and I can’t wait to 

see you in September to hear all about it!  Remember to 

continue reading throughout the summer so you can 

come into grade 2/3 ready to LEARN and have lots of 

FUN! 

Parents I will be sending a small package home during 

the first week of school with more details on routines, 

timetable and class information.  I have also included a 

school supply list to help with school preparation in 

September.  Have a wonderful summer and I look 

forward to seeing many smiling faces in September! 

      Take care and stay safe   

      Ms. Secord  

 



School Supplies 

2 pencil cases 

Markers 

Pencil crayons 

Crayons 

Sharpened pencils (2 pkgs. of 10) 

Erasers 

Liquid and stick glue 

Ruler (30cm) 

Scissors 

Headphones 

Highlighters (2) 

Whiteboard markers (2 packages) 

Indoor running shoes 

6 twin pocket folders (different colours) 

2 boxes of Kleenex  

Pack of plastic spoons 

Large zip-lock bags (1 Box) 

Doddle Book 

(please pack pencil cases before coming to school) 

 


